
Dates to Remember 
 

Mon 10th – Fri 21st Nov Intensive Swimming Scheme  
Tue 18th Nov  P&C Meeting – 5.30pm  
Wed 26th Nov  AECG – 12.30pm 
Thur 27th Nov  Infants Assembly – 1.00pm Hall 
Tue 2nd Dec  Year 6 Farewell 5.30-7pm 
   Disco Year 3-6 RSM 7-8.30pm 
Mon 8th Dec  1/2S & 2C End of Year excursion 
Tue 9th Dec  Preschool/KS & K/1S End of Year 
Wed 10th Dec  Presentation Day 
Thur 11th Dec  Stage 2 End of Year excursion 
   Stage 3 End of Year excursion 
Wed 17th Dec        Students finish school 
Friday 19th Dec             Staff finish – end of school year 
 

 
 

Tuesday  18th November 2014                                                                  Week  7 – Term 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal's Report 
Our school attended the 
Remembrance Service last 
Tuesday.  Our School Captains, 
Corey and Cheyne laid a wreath 
on behalf of Casino West School 
at the Mafeking Lamp. The 
councillors also attended the 
service.  

 
The primary students 
attended the Cultural tour 
of Casino with Uncle 
Shane, Teachers and 
Aunty Nora with 
highlights that included a 
visit to river, the RV 
Village which is a 
significant site and other 
places, ending with the 
Jumbanna Art Shed for 
Johnny cakes and 
sausage sizzle.  

Children were also treated to a didgeridoo performance and art 
appreciation of the gallery. Everyone had a wonderful time on 
their trip. 
 
As part of school redevelopment, the foyer is now complete with 
student art work displayed in frames, a TV for visitors with 
photographs of this year, our new school logo and furniture. 
We also have new directional signs within the school that will 
help you find your way around the school. Harry Armstrong has 
done a marvellous job of the signage for our school. The school 
will also have some new motivational flags out the front soon. 
 
As part of our mentoring program, our Year 4 and 5 students 
went to St Mary’s Preschool to do inside activities with the 
children. Next week they will be going to Jumbunna preschool. 
This program helps to strengthen the relationships between our 
beginning and senior students in the school.  
 
Newsletters and latest news can be found on our school website, 
http://www.casinowest-p.schools.nsw.edu.au or check us on  
facebook.  
 
Don’t forget, ask your kids what they learnt at school each day, 
this is so good for them. Don’t take ‘nothing’ for an answer! 
Regards Michael Taylor, Principal.  
 

A Message From The AEO 
Last meeting of the year for AECG, followed by lunch at 
the Golf Club 12.30pm. All welcome. 
 
Oral Health Program will be on 2nd December for our 
Jarjums, a football clinic for all students will end the day. 
More information next week. This is a free program for 
students. 
 
 
 

Canteen Roster 
 
Wednesday 19th November 
Noel York 
Thursday 20th November 
Trista Hickling 
Friday 21st November 
Megan Keogh; Noel York 
Monday 24th November 
Vicki Proctor 
Tuesday 25th November 
Kristy Brown; Trista Hickling 
 
 
 

http://www.casinowest-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maryanne Swift Ballet Concert 
For Kindergarten To Year 2 Students 

 
Casino West KS, K/1S, 1/2S and 2C will be attending the annual 
Maryanne Swift Concert at the Civic Hall on Friday 28th 
November 2014.   
 
Students will travel by bus to the concert.  We will be leaving 
school at 10.45am, the concert will commence at 11.15am.   
The students will return to school by 12.20pm.  
The cost will be $3.00 (Bus $2.00/Concert $1.00) 
Notes were sent home yesterday, please send money and 
permission note to the office. 
 

SRC Great War Stall 
Thank you to everyone who brought items from the SRC stall, we 
raised $112.90. There were some popular items which included 
the metal bracelet, shopping bag and wrist bands. Items can be 
purchased at the office.  A stall will also be held on ANZAC Day 
next year. Thank you SRC. 
 
 
 

For sale 
4 wooden chairs need a bit or work done.  $10.00 
1 wooden cubbyhouse fairly big paid $300 will sell 
$200.00 ono. Phone Vicki Proctor  6663 3257 
 

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 
WHO CAME TO OUR BOOKFAIR 

 
Thanks so much everyone for supporting the Book 
Fair. 
It was great to see so many children enjoying the 
opportunity to look at and for some to purchase a 
brand new favourite book. 
We raised a little over $1,700 which meant that I was 
able to select $500 worth of new books for our library 
as well. 
Congratulations Trent Llewellyn who won the $60 
raffle. 
 
Regards Mrs Bryant. 

P&C News 
 

P&C Meeting Tuesday 18th November 
at 5.30pm in the Library. 

 
Agenda: 

• Fete 
• Christmas Ham Raffles 
• Flower bulb fundraiser, first term back 
• Garage sale/Swap meet next year 
• If you would like to come to the meeting but 

have children please bring them along. They 
can play in the computer room. 

 

 
 
 
This year, Year 6 will be hosting a DISCO at the RSM club and we invite students 
in Year 3 to Year 5 to join us.  
It will cost $2 to enter on the night. Drinks and chips will be available for purchase. 
The Disco operates from 7.00pm - 8:30pm. Payment is at the door. 
 

We are also having a PHOTO BOOTH to commemorate our CLASS of 2014.  
This is an opportunity for friends, parents and family members to come together and 
celebrate.  
The cost is $2 per photo. Pay on the night.  
 

IN ADDITION Aunty Sue and SLSO’s will be offering a PAMPERING SESSION 
free of charge for all Year 6 girls on Tuesday 2nd December from recess to home 
time in the Hall. This will be a relaxing space, offering hair, nail & make-up 
services. 
 

 Presentation Day 2014
 

Our annual Presentation Day will be held at 9.45am on 
Wednesday 10th December 2014 in the school hall and 
will be followed by morning tea for parents and 
community. 
 
The presentation morning is a day to celebrate our 
student’s achievements in a variety of areas.   
 
Casino West Public School invites all parents and 
community to help celebrate this day.  All welcome. 

Student Banking Congratulations! 
Gold Banking Award – Peter W, Henry W           Bronze Banking Award – Sam R 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Week 6 – Term 4 
 

Principal’s Award 
Jordan R 
Georgia B 

 

 
SRC Award 

Zac M 

Norta Norta Uncle Shane 3/4W 3/4H 5/6TC 5/6M 
Tarron K 

Jon C 
Talara C 
Ashley A 

Mahaylia V 
Jacinta C 
Tanisha H 
Brianna B 
Zach W 

Ty S 
Patricia L 

Brandon D 

Damien R 
Makayla W 
Nikayah H 

Dane T 

McKenzie L 
Peter M 

Shanelle C 

Jacinta C 
Maleik K 
Jake P 

  4/5F Stage 2 
Kassadee A 

Mason B 

4/5F Stage 3 
Todd S 

Corbin W 
Tanisha H 

Playground Draw 
Janaya W 
Damien R 

Best Behaviour 
3/4W 

      

Infant Awards Week 6, Term 4 2014 
Star of the Class Sports Star  

Birthday Wishes 
Melaya W; Mackenzie P;  
Katie E; Dominic MacI;  

Leonae H; Henry W; Paige E 
 

Playground Draw 
Taylah P; Bohdi B  

 
Best Behaviour at Assembly 

KS 
 

KS James D KS Peyton F 
K/1S Katrice C K/1S Alyssa R 
1/2S Kayden L 1/2S Colin G 
2C Matildas S 2C Chloe H 

Merit Awards 
KS Zac S KS La Francchi W 
K/1S Breyalee T K/1S Maddison K 
1/2S Taylah P 1/2S Baylon R-J 
2C Koby D 2C Nikki S 


